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Newsletter 
 
 
Sports Days 
The new dates for the sports days for the children are listed below. Parents are invited to come and 
watch the children on the field at the Sports Hall. Obviously, these may change if we are unlucky 
with the weather (again!)! 
KS1 - Friday 14/07/23 10AM  
LKS2 - Thursday 13/07/23 10AM  
UKS2 – Monday 17/07/23 10AM  
 
Year 6 Cake Sale 
Year 6 children will be hosting a cake sale to raise funds for their end of year events. They will be 
selling cakes for 20p each or 5 for £1. The children are kindly requesting donations of cakes to be 
brought to school on Tuesday 18th July. Cakes will be sold to the children at break times and if there 
are any left, at the end of the school day. Please support our Year 6 children by donating and buying 
cakes. Thank you 
 
Nursery Open Day 
If your child is coming to our Nursery in September, you are invited to an Open Day on Tuesday 11th 
July from 1:30 – 3pm. This is a chance to have a look around the nursery setting and meet the staff. 

 
Terrific Tuesday 
Parents in Rowan are invited to Terrific Tuesday on 11/07/23. Please bring an outdoor blanket with 
you if you have one as we will be having a "Reading Picnic" on our school field. We will provide the 
books and refreshments! You will need to come over to our school field which is beside our Sports 
Hall on Parker Street at 2:30pm. Please keep an eye out on the Class Dojo page for updates just in 

case the weather changes and we have an indoor picnic instead!  
 
EYFS Stay and Play 
Parents of our Acorns and Chestnuts classes are invited to a ‘stay and play’ on Tuesday 18th July at 
2:30pm. 
 
Parking 
Please could we ask that parents do not drop children off by parking between the cones. The cones 
are there for a reason to keep your children safe, thank you. 
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